
This bill is very needed in many aspects. We are in support of change, but there are some very dangerous additions to this bill 
making it so we can not support its passage. Our reformed youth deserve to have chances and not be stifled before they even get 
started in the work, housing and other areas of life. Our communities also deserve to be preserved and protecting our children. 
Section 3 #2 is not clear and is entrapping. Section 3 #5 is circle talk and not helping our youth protect them selves from a legal 
system with human integrity issues.  Sex abusers should not be let out of their need for registering. Those types of reform need to 
be addressed separately from general crimes. Please edit this bill to be better for our youth and the community.


